
Bellevue	East	High	School		
Percussion	Chop	Building!	

	
WHO:	Open	to	students	who	would	
like	to	try	out	for	the	award	winning	
Bellevue	East	High	School	Drum	
Line	and	Front	Ensemble	for	the	
2018	–	2019	academic	year.	
	
What	is	Chop	Building?	
Chop	Building	is	a	series	of	practice	sessions	that	give	students	interested	
in	trying	out	for	the	percussion	section	an	opportunity	to	learn	and	
develop	technique	and	musicianship	to	use	for	a	high	level	performance.	
	

WHEN:	Mondays	5	–	7:30	pm	starting	on	
February	5	and	continuing	through	May	21.	
	
WHERE:	Bellevue	East	High	School	Band	
Room	1401	High	School	Drive,	Door	30.	
	

WHY:	Playing	and	performing	with	a	refined	technique	and	a	high	level	of	
musicianship	is	important	for	the	continual	success	of	the	Chieftain	
Marching	Band	and	percussion	section.	Chop	Building	will	provide	you	
the	opportunity	to	meet	and	work	with	the	percussion	instructional	staff	
to	develop	your	technique	and	musicianship	for	performance	excellence.	
	
	

COST:	FREE!	
Please	bring	a	pair	of	drumsticks	and	a	
practice	drum	pad	(if	you	have	one).	
	
Questions?	Contact	Mr.	Wright	or	Mr.	

Sandall	in	the	Band	Office.	
Band	Office:	402-293-4174		


